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Support ROC - Shop or Dine at any
Whole Foods Market in California on

Thursday, October 18th

Greetings!

Please consider doing your grocery shopping or having a meal at any Whole Foods
Market in California next week, on Thursday, October 18.

Whole Foods Market will donate 5% of net sales to Roots of Change. Shop for your
family's health and strengthen the good food movement at the same time.

Thank you from Roots of Change and our allies statewide for your support!

Michael R. Dimock
President, Roots of Change
Strategic Advisor, California Food Policy Council
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